
Welcome to Year 3



Topic Overview

Autumn Term Ancient Egypt

Spring Term Saxons & Vikings

Summer Term Rainforests



Housekeeping

Contact us!

Mail@stchristophersthehall.org.uk

If you are writing a note in a 

planner, please let your child know 

as we may not see it otherwise!

mailto:Mail@stchristophersthehall.org.uk


Homework and Showbie

Homework will be:

- 3 x reading per week. 

- 3 x 5 minute sessions of TTRS 

per week.

- Complete Spelling Shed work.



Homework and Showbie

Homework will be put onto Showbie 

each Friday and will be due in by 

the Wednesday the following week.

 

Early homework means a voice 

note!



Homework and Showbie



Page for children to write their homework.
Page for teachers to write their notes. 

Parent notes can be at the bottom of either page. 





iPads!

- Please keep the boxes, they are 

helpful for returns.

- You have two chargers, one for 

the iPad and one for the 

keyboard. 

- The iPad should be charged 

every day and the keyboard 

every week. 



iPads!

- Please provide headphones for 

your children to use in class. 

Wired only please!

- Please send in a tablet pen to 

be used with the iPads.



Digital Strategy

The school will be using 

Jamf to manage the iPads. 

This includes when the iPads 

are at home. 

- Removing spell check 

(when needed)

- Forced lock timers

- Locking App 

installation/downloads

- Two separate firewalls



Downtime

- A video has been recorded to 

explain how to set your 

Downtime:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v

=47O-K5NW6Xo 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=47O-K5NW6Xo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=47O-K5NW6Xo


Downtime

- Please avoid setting any 

limits! It can cause issues at 

school!



Housekeeping

Contact us!

Mail@stchristophersthehall.org.uk

If you are writing a note in a 

planner, please let your child know 

as we may not see it otherwise!

mailto:Mail@stchristophersthehall.org.uk


5 Minute Meetings + Dismissal Forms

We will be sending out a form soon 

to sign up for 5 minute meetings on 

the 16th and 18th of September. 

We will also be sending out 

dismissal forms for collection. 

Please complete both!
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